BEFORE THE BOARD OF MANAGERS
MIDDLE-SNAKE-TAMARAC RIVERS WATERSHED DISTRICT

RE: SWIFT COULEE PROJECT
PROJECT ESTABLISHMENT ORDER

The above-entitled matter came on for hearing on June 20, 2023, at the district offices in Warren,
Minnesota, on a resolution to initiate a new project under Minn. Stat. § 103D.605. Due notice was given
to the public and a copy of the engineer’s report was transmitted to the Board of Water & Soil Resources
and the Department of Natural Resources. At the hearing, the following persons presented testimony:

Tony Nordby, Houston Engineering.
In addition, no written comments were received or read.

Following the receipt of all testimony, Motion by Mr. Robert Kovar, seconded by Mr. Joey
McGregor, having heard all of the testimony, and having reviewed all of the documents related to the

project, makes the following Findings:

1. The project will be conducive to public health and promote the general welfare, and
2. The project is in compliance with the watershed management plan and the provisions of
this chapter.

Motion unanimously carried.

THEREFORE, the Project is hereby ESTABLISHED and shall henceforth be known as “The
Swift Coulee Channel Restoration” with a project number to be assigned in a separate resolution.

Dated this 20™ of June, 2023.
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Bill Petersen, President

Brod Glawed

Brad Blawat, Secretary




